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October 10, 2024
Memo
	To:
	 All Residents of Moorings Park Institute

	From:
	 Ross Dickmann and Katy Kurili, Chief Operating Officers 

	Cc:
	 File

	Date:
	 October 10, 2024

	Subject:
	 Hurricane Milton - Update #6



Hurricane Milton has moved out of our geographic region, and weather conditions will continue to improve throughout the day.  Moorings Park Institute has entered Phase IV, Recovery.  During this phase, community teams will assess the extent of damage and begin recovery activities.  Our initial assessment is that our communities fared well with some vegetative damage.  However, more in-depth assessments will continue.  Our landscape contractors and partners will be out with equipment and vehicles throughout the communities.  PLEASE WATCH FOR WORKERS IN THE ROADWAYS.  
We are aware that Grey Oaks is without power and Grande Lake has multiple elevators out of service. Communities continue to experience intermittent loss of power.  We are working with FPL and our elevator service providers to restore service as soon as possible. 
At noon today, the Blue Team will report to work and take over the recovery efforts as the Red Team is released to return home.  If your living unit has experienced any damage/water intrusion during this storm event, please let us know using one of the following methods:
· Email the Facilities Help Desk at Facilitiesrequest@mooringspark.org
· Call the Facilities Help Desk at 239-643-9195
Naples has lifted the driving curfew as of 7:30 A.M.  The City is urging residents to stay off the roads west and south of US 41 until noon today as crews and first responders assess damage, clear streets, and begin repairs.  If you do venture out, please be aware that numerous streetlights are out. These intersections should be treated as a four-way stop.  Please use extreme caution.   
As we continue to execute Phase IV Recovery, look forward to additional updates from your respective community Executive Directors, which will address activities, dining, and resident service amenities.
Finally, our leadership team wishes to personally thank every resident and partner for their commitment to preparing for this storm and patience during the past few days.
Stay safe and be well.
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